
   MINUTES OF PLANNING BOARD REGULAR  
   MEETING #3479 TUESDAY, JANUARY 16, 2007,  
   7TH FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM, GOVERNMENT  
   CENTER, 888 WASHINGTON BLVD., STAMFORD,   
   CT 
 
Present for the Board were:  Duane Hill, Chairman; Theresa Dell; Claire 
Fishman; Rose Marie Grosso; and Jay Tepper. Present for staff:  Robert M. 
Stein, Jr., Land Use Bureau Chief. 

 
Meeting with Economic Development Commission 
 
The Board met with members of the Economic Development Commission and 
Mike Freimuth, Economic Development Director.  Mayor Malloy was present and 
provided an overview of the future development and challenges of the city.  
These include energy, commercial and housing development.  There was 
discussion over developments in the downtown, south End and development 
pressures along the Route 1 Corridor and West Broad Street.   
The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 P.M. 


